COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF KITUI

THE COUNTY ASSEMBLY

SECOND ASSEMBLY - FOURTH SESSION

COMMUNICATIONS FROM THE CHAIR

COMMUNICATION ON THE SUSPENSION OF THE PLANNED COVID - 19
MASS TESTING AT THE ASSEMBLY

Honorable Members,

I made a communication with regards to the intended mass testing for all
Members of County Assembly and the Assembly Service on Wednesday, 4"
November, 2020. I appreciate the feedback received from the floor of the House

during contribution towards the same. It was rich and well informed.

Consequently, Hon Members, I therefore suspex/l@éhe planned mass testing
that was scheduled to take place on Wednesday, November, 2020 so as to

allow for further consultations on this important issue.

Hon Members,
In the meantime, the Assembly will continue to uphold strict adherence to the
Ministry of Health public health protocols on COVID-19. This will ensure that

our health is guaranteed when undertaking your legislative duties within the
precincts of the Assembly



The House is accordingly guided.

I thank you.

THE HON. GEORGE M. NDOTTO, E.G.H., MCA
SPEAKER OF THE COUNTY ASSEMBLY OF KITUI

Tuesday, November 10, 2020



